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Parish Council Vacancy 

 
A casual vacancy exists in the Gnosall ward as no election was 
called for.  The Parish Council is authorised to fill this vacancy 
by co-option and now invites applications from anyone 
interested in becoming a Parish Councillor.  
 
Applications in writing, stating reasons for wishing to join the 
Parish Council and the relevant personal qualities and 
experience, should be sent to the Clerk to the Council at the 
above address, to be received no later 2nd July 2018 
 
Further information on the role and responsibilities of a parish 
councillor, can be obtained from the Clerk to the Council. 
 
Applicants should be prepared to attend the Parish Council 
Meeting on Monday 9th July at 7.30pm  
 

Clerk, Gnosall Parish Council 
6th June 2018 

mailto:clerk@gnosallparishcouncil.org.uk

